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Council Memorandum 

Date: June 7, 2022 

To:   Council  

From: Mayor Letham   

Re: Cambridge and William Street Turn Lanes  

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Mayor Letham, regarding Cambridge and William Street 

Turn Lanes, in Lindsay, be received;  

That the permanent turn lanes be applied to the top coat of asphalt from Cambridge 

and William onto Russell and from Cambridge onto Kent; 

That the turn lanes be returned to the original configuration (two lanes each way) and 

the maximum number of parking spaces on Cambridge and William be restored; and 

That these recommendations be brought forward to Council for consideration at the 

next Regular Council Meeting. 

Rationale & Background  

Downtown businesses are requesting leaving as many existing parking spaces on 

Cambridge Street as possible and that the turn lanes be restored to their original 

configuration, which have worked for many years.  It is requested that the permanent 

lanes be painted once the top coat is installed. 

 

 


